CITY OF WINTER PARK
CIVIL SERVICE BOARD
REGULAR MEETING

APRIL 1, 2014
The regular meeting of the Winter Park Civil Service Board was called to order by the
Chairman, Gary Brewer 4:00 p.m. in the Public Safety Community Room at the Public Safety
Complex, 500 N. Virginia Avenue, Winter Park,

Present: Gary Brewer, Chairman
Kip Marchinan, Vice-Chairman
Paula Satcher, Chief Examiner
Bill Swartz, Board Member

Edwin Santos, Police Representative
Tod Meadors, Fire Representative

Chief Jim White
Chief Brett C, Railey

Kathy Reed, Recording Secretary
Absent;  Johnny Jallad, Board Member
A quorum was present.

I Meeting Called to Order

I1. Approval of Minutes, Repular Meeting March 4, 2014

Motion made my Mr. Swartz and seconded by Mr. Marchman to approve the
minutes from the Regular Meeting held on March 4, 2014, Motion carried.

III. Citizen Comments

No comments at this time.
(Agenda taken out of Order)

IV. Police Department

b. Applicant Interview

Sgt. Bologna introduced police officer candidate Joe DiCarlo. Mr. DiCarlo provided
the board with his background and responded to questions by board members,
Motion by Mr. Marchman and seconded by Mr. Swartz to certify the candidate.
Motion carried.




¢, Officer off of Probation(not on agenda)

Deputy Chief King stated that Officer Jonathan Jarrell has successfully completed
his probationary period and recommended his certification to permanent status.
Motion made by Mr. Marchman and seconded by Mr. Swartz to certify Officer
Jonathan Jarrell to permanent status. Motion carried.

V. Fire Department

VL New Business

Chief White informed that the Department will begin undergoing the accreditation
process for their ambulance services.

The bargaining unit from the fire department will begin negations with the City;
contract expires on October 2014,

Department is currently fully staffed.

a. FOP Officer of the Month for February 2014

Deputy Chief King presented Officer Shuvon Ligon with the FOP of the Month for
February 2014,

VI OId Business

Th 1// en g no furthe

?ness the meeting was adjourned.
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Kathy Reed, Recording Secretary




